
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last June 11 and 12, we had our first Men’s Conference that took place in Mapita, 

Daang Katutubo. The numbers of men’s/ fathers from the different churches of 

ACJCII in Luzon is over 100+. At the end of the day, gladness, gratefulness, and 

happiness was presented on their faces as they go back home. It was indeed 

pleasant to see that the men’s department was united – by the purpose of learning, 

worshipping and having fun in the presence of the Lord. 
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Last July 1st, we had our Junior 12 – Kidz Training Seminar that took place in 

Apostolic Revival Kingdom of Jesus Christ in Matagdem. The seminar lessons are 

consist of encourages, corrects and advices that the teachers can use as they teacher 

the Kids. The numbers of J-12 teachers from the different churches of ACJCII in 

Luzon is over 60+. It was indeed pleasant to see that the teachers were united – by 

the purpose of learning new things, being creative, worshipping God and having 

fun as the Lord is the center of everything we/they do. 

 



UPCOMING EVENT! 

In August 25-26, 2023, we will have an event that focuses on leadership, 

encouragement, interactions, praise and worship, activities and sharing of wisdom 

by the word of God – Pastor and Cell Leader Conference. Moreover, by December 

26-27, 2023, we will have our very first family camp in Palawan. We pray for 

good environment and united spirits as the day of event take place. 

 

 


